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KA/AM 
9th March 2020 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Non Uniform Day – Friday 13th March 2020 
 
I write to advise you that as part of our work to support local and national charities, we will be holding 
a Non Uniform Day on Friday 13th March at the request of the Student School Council who wish 
to raise funds for the BBC Sport Relief appeal along with the three designated charities selected by 
the student body for this years ‘Charity Week; these being Cancer Research UK, Severn Hospice 
and the Georgia Williams Trust. 
 
Pupils who wish to take part will need to donate £1, which should be given to their Form Tutor at 
first registration on Friday 13th. We would suggest that students wear trainers or sports clothing if 
they wish to participate in the ‘Paint Run event’ being organized by the PE Department during the 
afternoon of Non-Uniform day. Any additional sponsor money raised by the students for this event 
can be brought in on before the day or by the following Monday 16th March and handed in to 
Resources which will collect the funds. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Miss K Athawes 
Deputy Headteacher 

 


